March 28nd. 1939

Dear kNr. MNurphy,

I am instructed by the Provisional Council to convey to
you thelr sincere disappointment at your unwillingnesé to reconsider
your decision to resign your membership of the Council. They
are very reluctant to accept your resignation but feel confident
that they will continue to have the benefit of your guidance and
experience through the good services of Mrs.NMurphy.

The Provisional Couneil slso wish me to tender to
lrs Murphy their sympathy on her recent accident and to wish

her a sppedy recovery.

Yours faithfully,

Pepe Hon. Secretary of the
Anti-Partition of Ireland Lesgue.
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